
Wholesale Sausage Manufacturer and/or Distributor 
 
 
 
These establishments are no longer licensed by the City of Minneapolis.  Contact the State of Minnesota 
Department of Food, Pools, and Lodging Services (FPLS) for more information.   
 
 

http://www.health.state.mn.us/divs/eh/food/license/

